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Happy New Year

By Eric Schmidt

Happy New Year! And what a cold start to
2015. | don’t think we will soon forget this
winter.

Your LITW trustees are beginning the
planning process for our 2015 calendar year.
As usual, there is much to be done to make
sure our community remains beautiful,
friendly, fun, and safe.

Contact information for all of the trustees is
available in each newsletter. Please feel
free to contact us if you have questions or
concerns about the neighborhood. The
trustees will be meeting on the 2" Monday
of each month.

Please forward to me items you would like to
see in the newsletter and stay tuned for all
of our typical announcements regarding the
Garage Sale, Swim Team, Bainbridge

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!

By LITW Trustees

Every year our neighborhood trustees volunteer to
manage your association, keep the common areas
looking good, and provide the leadership needed
to make LITW a fantastic place to live and play.

We need your help. Here are some of the ways
that everyone can get involved in the success of
our association.

SPRING CLEAN UP DAY is scheduled for May 9.
The “rain” date or any extra work that is
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Invitational, Clean Up days, etc. Let’s make
it a great year!

FACEBOOK

Lake in the Woods does have a Facebook page. It
is a closed page and you must be invited to join.
Please send me an email if you would like an
invitation.

discovered or projects that need to be completed
will be the 16th. The more teams of neighbors we
have working with us the faster it goes. Stay tuned
for further details as we get closer to the date.

Thank you to all of our neighborhood walkers and
runners who help pickup stray trash and litter.

Don’t hesitate to bring something to the attention
of the trustees. Our roles and responsibilities are
listed here in this newsletter and our contact

Please see Volunteer on page 2




SOCIAL CHAIR NEEDED

The association is looking for a motivated
individual to organize our community social
events this year.

Please contact Elizabeth Spencer if you are
interested.

Trustee Contact information

LITW Annual Dues

The association appreciates the way you pay your
dues on time. But if you haven't yet, just a
reminder, letters have been sent. Please, pay your
dues. They must be received by April 15th,

NOTICE

All Lake in the Woods residents and social
members are welcome to use the common areas
and the lake during all seasons. This includes ice
fishing and skating. Be reminded that these
activities are at your own risk. At no time are
non-residents allowed on our community
property.

President - Eric Schmidt, 440-591-5310, Schmidtrx@vahoo.com

Vice-President / Secretary - Elizabeth Spencer, 440-708-2909, epohley@yahoo.com

Treasurer - Rich Dobre, 440-543-1592, rdobre@rkfromm.com

Pool and Recreation - Jordan Mills, 440-591-5165, jmills@uw.edu

Aquatics (Lake) - Craig Hatch, 440-543-9022, hatchc@gmail.com

Land and Safety - Dave Strauch, 440-543-2096, dhstrauch@yahoo.com

Architectural - Kristin Erenburg, 440-289-4780, kerenburg@yahoo.com

Volunteer from page 1

information is available here as well.

Lake in the Woods is an excellent place to live
because of the time and effort put forth by
everyone. Thank you for being part of that
success.




